
oxon stream designs & park master plan

The District Department of Energy & Environment recently 
awarded the Oxon Run Stream Design & Park Master 
Plan Contract. This contract is for design and planning 
purposes to layout a vision for stream restoration, develop 
a master park plan for Oxon Run Park, and make 
recommendations for sewer line improvements. Over the 
next three years our team will be monitoring the stream, 
hosting community engagement activities, and presenting 
proposed plans for community feedback. To learn more 
go to: https://doee.dc.gov/node/1581371.
 key components: 

• Community engagement & outreach 
• Master Park Plan
• 30% Stream Designs
• Sewer line assessment & recommendations

This project is a partnership among DOEE, the DC 
Department of Parks and Recreation (DPR), the National 
Park Service (NPS), and DC Water. 
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